
From: Nash, Bob (Council Member)
To: Planning Commissioners
Subject: 4-23-2020 Agenda Item 14. 247-84P-003 South Plaza Shopping Center
Date: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 6:29:18 PM

Dear Commissioners,
I hope you are all well during these challenging times. I write only to note that I have heard
from no one opposed to this plan. This is a highly commercial area and a bank should fit in
very well and be a welcome addition to the community.
Stay safe and well,
Bob
 
14. 247-84P-003 On Consent: No
SOUTH PLAZA SHOPPING CENTER (REVISION AND FINAL) Public Hearing: Open
Council District 27 (Robert Nash)
Staff Reviewer: Joren Dunnavant
A request to revise a portion of a Planned Unit Development Overlay District and for a final site plan for property
located at 5750 Nolensville Pike, at the northeast corner of Old Hickory Boulevard and Nolensville Pike, zoned SCR
and within a Corridor Design Overlay District (0.64 acres), to permit a 3,298 square feet financial institution,
requested by Kimley-Horn, applicant; Mike Outlaw, owner.
Staff Recommendation: Defer to the May 14, 2020, Planning Commission meeting.
 
Robert Nash
Metro Council Member for District 27
5018 Ashley Drive
Nashville, Tennessee  37211
Cell: (615) 337-7388
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